
  

MEMBER of International Federation of Biomedical Laboratory Science, IFBLS 
Non-Governmental Organization in Official Relationship with the World Health Organization, W.H.O. 

 
27th June 2005 

 
Dear members, 
 

Sponsorship for 2nd Congress of AAMLS  
 
This is to announce that the Council at its meeting on Monday, June 13, 2005 has approved the 
funding to sponsor members to attend the 2nd Congress of Asia Association of Medical Laboratory 
Scientists (AAMLS) in Shanghai from September 25 to September 27, 2005.  Members are invited 
to send in their completed application form (blank form attached) to the undersigned for 
consideration on or before July 31, 2005.  Late application will not be entertained.  Successful 
applicants will be informed personally.  An amount will be awarded to each successful candidate to 
cover the registration fee of the Congress. 
 
If there are more applicants than the fund available, members will be selected based on their 
seniorities and histories of services of the Institute.  Member receiving sponsorship from other 
source will not be eligible to apply.  Reimbursement will be made to successful applicants upon the 
submission of the original official receipt from the Congress organizer. 
 
Looking forward to receiving your application and hope to see you in Shanghai. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Yiu-lam Tsim 
Vice President 
 
 

 


